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June 27, 1989

Dr. HSctor P. Garcfa
3001 Morgan Road
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for your generosity to me. The photographs, notes, and
interview material offer invaluable, crucial information about Lyndon
Johnson's relationship with Mexican Americans and, indeed, insights
into U.S. public policy in general. I appreciate very much your taking

- time from your busy schedule to assist me and for all your
encouragement.

Please extend fry heartfelt thanks to Denise, Melissa, Annette, and
Agnes as well. They not only made My work much easier but also more
enjoyable. If there is anything I can ever do for you up here in New
York, do not hesitate to call on me. Thank you again.

Sincerely yours,

ulie Leininger Pycior


